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17 COLDSIDE ROUNDABOUT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPROVEMENTS (AN248-2005) 
 
On the instruction of the Director of Planning and Transportation, proposals have been prepared for 
carrying out environmental improvements at Coldside Roundabout.  This involves the resurfacing of 
the roundabout and landscaping works. 
 
In order to ensure that these works are completed as part of the Hilltown Area Environmental 
Improvements contract and following additional funding made available from BNSF, rates have been 
agreed with Dundee Plant Company Limited based on the competitive tender for the Hilltown Area 
Environmental Improvements contract.  (Refer to Report No. 595-2004 of the Planning and 
Transportation Committee on 27th September 2004). 
 
Approval is now sought to accept the offer from Dundee Plant Ltd to carry out this work amounting to 
£21,750 (submitted to confirmation).  Allowances of £1,500 for professional fees and £1,750 for 
contingencies give an overall expenditure of £25,000. 
 
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) advised that the expenditure can be met from BNSF grant 
funding. 
 


